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June 7, 2021 

VIA EMAIL 

Tracey L. Klein 
312.873.3613 
312.819.1910 Fax 
tklein@polsinelli.com 

Ms. Courtney R. Avery, Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities & Services Review Board 
525 W. Jefferson Street, 2nd Floor 
Springfield, Illinois 62761 

Re: Project No. 20-044 – Quincy Medical Group Hospital 
Request to Reappear

Dear Ms. Avery: 

On May 26, 2021, the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board (the “HFSRB”) 
issued an Intent to Deny the above-referenced application for permit.  Pursuant to 77 Ill. Admin. 
Code § 1130.670, the Applicants request to reappear before the HFSRB and plan to submit 
additional information in regard to this matter.   

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Tracey L. Klein 

Enclosures 

cc: Carol Brockmiller, Quincy Medical Group Hospital and Quincy Medical Group 
      Anne Cooper, Polsinelli


